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We’ve had a productive 2024 and need your support 
to end the year strong! 
 

 

Some of you have been long-time supporters of 

Friends of the African Union Church of South Coventry 

(FAUCSC). Others may be hearing about us for the first 

time. For our old and new friends alike, we’re writing 

to tell you about our achievements this year and to ask 

for your financial support for an upcoming project. 

 

Walkway project fundraiser 

The FAUCSC site regularly receives visitors, making 

public safety and accessibility a key priority. We are 

currently fundraising toward a goal of $3,000 to 

build a walkway and handrails at the site.  

 

Visit www.faucsc.org to make your contribution 

toward this project, or mail your check payable to 

FAUCSC to: FAUCSC Treasurer, 101 Chestnut Lane, 

Pottstown, PA 19465. 

 

State grants enable improvements 

FAUCSC secured several grants from PA Preservation 

and PA Hallowed Grounds that funded the removal of 

dead trees from the site, and the purchase of 

landscaping and gravestone cleaning equipment for 

ongoing site maintenance. An acknowledgment plaque 

has been installed in the information kiosk at the site. 

 

National Registry of Historic Places eligibility 

FAUCSC was deemed eligible by the Pennsylvania 

Bureau of Historic Preservation for inclusion in the 

National Register of Historic Places and has begun the 

application process for this important recognition. 
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Come see the site! 

A site clean-up day is planned for Saturday October 19 

at 1:00 pm. We invite you to come by to lend a hand 

and see how your support is helping to preserve an 

important part of South Coventry Township history. 

The site is located along the southbound side of 

Coventryville Road about a mile before Route 23. Look 

for our sign! 

Visit faucsc.org or contact us at the information below 

with your donations, questions, or feedback. 

Thank you! 

Friends of the African Union Church of South Coventry 

(FAUCSC) is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit public charity 

established to raise awareness about an African Union 

church and cemetery that flourished in South Coventry 

township during the 19th century. Our mission is to 

preserve the history of the church and cemetery, and 

rehabilitate and maintain the physical site. 

610-469-9486  /  info@faucsc.org  /  101 Chestnut

Lane Pottstown PA 19465




